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Lisa Smith-Butler 
Associate Law Library Director 
Nova Southeastern University 
3305 College Ave. 
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33314 

Dear Lisa, 

May 9, 2001 

On behalf of the members of the Southeastern and Southwestern chapters of the American 
Association of Law Libraries, I thank you for contributing to the success of our 2001 joint 
Annual Meeting in Atlanta. 

Thank you for creating the final program information. I'm sure that it took hours to put 
everything together in a coherent format. Even with word processing and the ability to copy and 
paste, I still have to fiddle with documents to make them look nice. The final program looked 
great! 

As with all organizations that rely on volunteers, your individual effort resulted in a successful 
conference for all SEAALL members. I greatly appreciate all your efforts to ensure that the 
conference went well. You did a wonderful job! 

Many, many thanks for your hard work. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Lemann 
SEAALL President 2000 - 2001 
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